Brittany Hayward <bhayward@aisdk12.org>

AN

Fwd: SAVE THE DATE: 2022 ACSA Legislative Fly-In

Taw Lindsey <tlindsey@aisdk12.org> Tue, Jan 4, 2022 at 1:28 PM
To: Brittany Hayward <bhayward@aisdk12.org>

Please add to discussions.

Thanks,

Taw

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Alaska Council of School Administrators <acsa@alaskaacsa.org>
Date: Mon, Jan 3, 2022 at 1:10 PM

Subject: SAVE THE DATE: 2022 ACSA Legislative Fly-In
To: <tlindsey@aisdk12.org>

Mark your calendars now for the 2022 ACSA Legislative
Fly-In!

e When: Sunday, March 27th - Wednesday, March 30th

Registration and more information
on the 2022 Fly-in coming soon!

Best regards,

Dr. Lisa S. Parady
Executive Director / ACSA / 234 Gold St., Juneau, AK 99801
tel 907-586-9702 / Iparady@alaskaacsa.org / alaskaacsa.org




ALASKA COUNCIL

OF SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS

Leadership, Unity & Advocacy for Public Education

See what's happening on our social sites

00

Alaska Council of School Administrators | 234 Gold St, Juneau, AK 99801

Unsubscribe tlindsey@aisdk12.org
Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent by acsa@alaskaacsa.org

Taw Lindsey

Superintendent of Schools
Annette Island School District
PO Box 7

Metlakatla, AK 99926
907-886-6332, ext. 2261
907-886-5130, fax
tlindsey@aisdk12.org

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed and contents may be subject
to terms of the federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this

message is strictly prohibited.



